
From: Matt Dreyer <mtdreyer@sbgtv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2016 4:48:14 PM
Subject: RE: Response from Gov's office

Thank you!
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 4:44 PM
 
To: Matt Dreyer <mtdreyer@sbgtv.com>
 
Subject: Response from Gov's office 
 

Here you go Matt. 
 

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "The governor signed an executive order that 
increases the number of fuel truck deliveries into the state in an effort to minimize any potential 
impact on our consumers. As engineers work to repair pipeline issues, we will continue to monitor the 
developments in the region."
 

On background: executive order attached 
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